**From:** Stonewall <memberships@stonewall.org.uk>

**Sent:** <u>13 November</u> 2020 10:00

To:

**Subject:** Your November newsletter from Stonewall

View this email in your browser



Welcome to your November newsletter from Stonewall! In this edition, you'll find out about:

- Our upcoming digital training
- Commemorating Trans Day of Remembrance
- A new way to celebrate the end of the year with us

And more!



## **Our Training has gone Digital!**

Looking to raise awareness and upskill staff? We are still running our LGBT inclusion training – it's just gone digital!

Following a successful session for Black History Month, we have two more coming up. For Trans Awareness week in November, we're delivering our 'First Steps to Trans Inclusion session'. You'll leave this session with action plans to create a more trans inclusive workplace.

We're also hosting our 'Introduction to LGBT Allyship' session in February, to celebrate LGBT History Month. This is a great first step to engage staff in LGBT identities, experiences and active allyship in the workplace.

These sessions are bite-sized, 90-minute digital workshops. Book a spot on these sessions for you and up to three colleagues.

#### 18 November

3 February

First Steps to Trans Inclusion: Digital

Introduction to LGBT Allyship: Digital

Workshop

Workshop

ZOOM

ZOOM

**Book here** 

**Book here** 

×

# Stand up against transphobia by commemorating Trans Day of Remembrance

For Trans day of Remembrance, Stonewall will stream a vigil to remember those whose lives have been taken by transphobia in the past year.

The event will start at 6pm with our host finding, followed by several guest speakers including. It will be hosted in The Outside Projects Virtual Community Centre via Zoom. You can also set a reminder for the event and watch it on Facebook Live.

Find out more about the event

×

# Celebrate the end of the year with us at Stonewall's Festive Reception

You are invited to Stonewall's first ever online Festive Reception, starting at 7.30pm on Wednesday 2 December 2020.

This is a fantastic opportunity to thank our key supporters and celebrate what we have achieved together.

This year's event will be particularly special, as we thank and acknowledge our supporters for standing by us through a time which has been even more <u>challenging for the LGBT</u> <u>community.</u>

#### You can expect:

- A welcome address from Stonewall's new CEO,
- Celebrity hosts
- Exclusive performances, ending with a set by Gok Wan!

#### Wednesday 2 December 2020

#### 7.30 pm start

Stuck for unique Christmas present ideas? You will have the opportunity to bid on money-can't-buy experiences and items on the night!

Register for your free place by emailing @IIII

Contact us to book your free space



## We need your help finding new talent!

We're thrilled to be recruiting for a new Treasurer to join our board of trustees. With such an important role we're going to need all the help we can get to find truly excellent candidates, and particularly trans people and people of colour.

You can help us by sharing this role with your networks – whether on social media or directly to colleagues you know are committed to acceptance without exception for all LGBT people.

Read the job ad

Thank you again for your ongoing support. With your help, we'll continue to work towards a world where every single lesbian, gay, bi and trans person is accepted for who they are, wherever they are.

Very best wishes,

### Director of Workplace

P.S. If there's anything else you would like to see in this newsletter, please let us know. We appreciate your feedback and would love to hear from you.

Copyright © 2020 Stonewall Equality Ltd., All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a valued Stonewall supporter and we'd like to keep you updated on our campaigns and events.ac

#### Our mailing address is:

Stonewall Equality Ltd. 192 St John Street London, London EC1V 4JY United Kingdom

Add us to your address book

To change how you receive these emails <a href="mailto:update">update</a> your preferences

To stop receiving emails like this one <a href="mailto:unsubscribe">unsubscribe from this list</a>

To stop receiving <a href="mailto:all">all</a> communications from Stonewall, including all emails, please contact <a href="mailto:newsletter@stonewall.org.uk">newsletter@stonewall.org.uk</a>

For details on how we use, manage and protect your information, please visit our website.

